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September 9th, 2024, Public Meeting  
Liam England, Planner I, Current, provided a PowerPoint presentation which included 
an overview of the application. 
Matthew Cory, representing Brookfield Residential (Ontario) Brock St Limited, provided 
a PowerPoint presentation which included a detailed overview of the application. 
The Chair indicated that comments would now be received by members of the public. 
Peter Johnson, Resident, raised concerns regarding an increase in traffic congestion 
and requested information regarding entryway access into the proposed development. 
John Bottomley, Resident, requested information regarding the size of the units within 
the proposed development. 
Matthew Cory answered questions regarding: 

• details about the entryway into the proposed development and the location of the 
parking garage access; 

• mitigation strategies to minimize traffic resulting from the proposed development; 
and, 

• details about the size of units within the proposed development. 
There were no further submissions from the public. 




